NORTHWEST PRODUCTION CORPORATION

ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO
REPLY TO:

520 StMMS BUILDING
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

February 26, 1957

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

120 East Chaco

Aztec, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

In compliance with instructions issued by the New Mexico Commission,
please be advised that Northwest Production Corporation plans to
obtain a packer leakage test on "E" Well No. 2-33 located in the
SE/4 NE/4 of Section 33, T26N, R3W.

Tests will be of the Pictured Cliffs and Mesaverde formations. One
of the tests will be on Monday, 2 p.m., March 4, 1957 and the
other test will be Monday, 2 p.m., March 11, 1957.
Very truly yours,
NORTHWEST PRODUCTION CORPORATION

A
(A AR e lom,

w. F<Johnston, Manager
Production Operations—

WRJ/nt

cc: T. A. Dugan




